Pray This Week for . . .
* JCS International, the consortium of mission agencies through which MMN serves in Mongolia, requests prayers for “the many families in our fellowships and communities who are struggling to keep their homes warm in the cold weather this winter.”  
* Our country and its leaders as a new president was inaugurated this past week.  May we remember that our true allegiance belongs to Jesus Christ.
* Safe travels for Pastors Ray and Rosie and Nick Preheim as they return home from Israel and Palestine.

Give Thanks This Week for . . .
* Kara Klingenberg’s safe travels to and from the Dominican Republic and the wonderful experience she had serving there.
* the children in our congregation who bring so much joy
* those serving at the homeless shelter this week

* World Fellowship Sunday today celebrating the first Anabaptist baptisms in Zurich, Switzerland.  Give thanks for all those around the world boldly seeking to follow Christ.
Thank you, church family, for cards, prayers, visits, and every act of kindness through my recent illness.              –Bernard Entz
______________________________________________________
Pastor Karen’s schedule: Office hours:  Mon., Wed., Friday –   9:00-12:00 at the church.  Tues./Thurs. mornings will work from home. Tues./Thurs. afternoons at Prairie View.  Home phone:  (316)799-2857;  Cell:  (316) 212-1029; davidkaren@powwwer.net
Zion Mennonite Church
P.O. Box 68, Elbing, KS 67041
(316) 799-2071

zionelbing@gmail.com
www.zionmenno.org
Pastors:  Ray Reimer/Rosie Epp

Interim Pastor:  Karen Andres
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Zion Mennonite Church
January 22, 2017

Sunday School at 9:45 a.m.
Worship at 10:45 a.m.
WELCOMING THE CHILDREN
Gathering and Praise
*Gathering Hymn           He’s Got the Whole World      
Welcome, Introductions, Announcements                    
Prelude                      O little children, gather                 HWB #489

                       (Cong. join on verse 1 – 2nd time through)

*Call to Worship
  Leader:  Children are God’s most sacred surprise.

  People:  Thank you, God, for children.

  Leader:  Children are God’s preferred way of being.

  People:  Teach us, God, through children.

  Leader:  All of us are God’s children.

  All:        Bless us, everyone!                                                             
 

*Hymn of Praise           I’ve Got Peace Like a River         
Sharing the Word
Children’s Time                                                            Kathy Wiens                                                                                             
Sermon                      “Welcome the Children”      
                                              Mark 10:14

Responding and Confessing
Response Song               Let the children come                by Michael Card                         
Offering/Offertory      Softly and Tenderly       MCC/Sale expenses                                      
Sharing Celebrations and Concerns                              
Sending
Sending Hymn   Go, my children, with my blessing     Adult Choir         
*Benediction
  Postlude

*Please stand if you are able (Songs our children enjoy)
Daryl Regier/Annette Voth, Greeters
Billie Selichnow, Karen Andres, piano/organ
Annette Voth/Daryl Regier, Worship Leaders
Last Week at Zion Mennonite Church

Worship attendance (service canceled due to bad weather)
Offering – Jan 15 (NA)
This Week at Zion Mennonite Church
Women in Mission                                                  1-4 p.m. Jan. 23

Zion serves at New Hope Shelter  
Jan. 25-31       
Wednesday evening meal and activities
6 p.m.  Jan. 25
  6:00/supper; 6:30/choir; 7:15/ Adult Bible Study

Greeters: … Wes/Bonnie Brewer family
Next Sun.

Musicians: Bonnie/Bonnie/Carol
Next Sun.

Offering: African Inter-Mennonite Mission
Next Sun.
Calendar of Upcoming Zion Event
Pastors Ray & Rosie on sabbatical leave         Jan. 1, 2017-Mar.31

Hesston Bel Canto Singers @ Zion; potluck meal
Jan. 29

Zion Council mtg. @ 7:00 p.m.                                             Feb. 13

Food and Thought                                                                Feb. 19

Zion bowling night                                                                
Feb. 19
Ron Byler/MCC @ Zion                                                       
Feb. 26
**********************************************
Today we welcome Katherine Burkey Wiens who lives in Newton, KS.  As an early childhood educator for 28 years, Kathy taught both children and adults.  In 2013, her childhood memoir, Bars, Dumps and Other Childhood Hangouts was published.  She completed a graduate degree in Clinical Counseling at Emporia St. Univ. and is working on a new book entitled Please Don’t Send Me Back which will be published in 2017.  Kathy’s family includes husband Tim, two young adult daughters, Terra and Ruth, and son-in-law Matt Lehman.  Ask about Kathy’s workshops.
